
Wyoming Frontier Prison 
Paranormal Investigations: Frequently Asked Questions 
 
 
How much do paranormal investigations cost? 
The cost to conduct a paranormal investigation is $13/person per hour, in addition to a non-refundable 
deposit of $200.  
 
What is the minimum/maximum number of people I can bring? 
To book a paranormal investigation, you must have at least 4 people, but no more than 10 people. Please 
book your investigation for the total number of people who have confirmed their ability to participate at 
the time of booking. If you need to adjust the number of participants later, you may do so provided the 
change is made no later than five (5) days prior to the investigation.  
 
When are paranormal investigations available? 
You can book a paranormal investigation any night, between June 1st and August 31st, between 7pm and 
midnight, based on availability. Investigations are not available in the winter months, and we will not 
book any investigations prior to Memorial Day of the year you wish to visit.  
 
How do I book a paranormal investigation? 
Please contact Tina Hill of the Wyoming Frontier Prison at (307)324-4422 or 
wyomingfrontierprison@hotmail.com.   
 
Is a deposit required when booking a paranormal investigation? 
Yes, a $200 deposit is required when booking your tour and the deposit must be received by the 
Wyoming Frontier Prison two weeks prior to the investigation. We will accept payment in the form of a 
two-party check, cashier’s check, or money order only. This deposit is non-refundable. 
 
If I am not a member of an official paranormal organization, can I still book an investigation? 
Yes, even if you are not part of an organized paranormal group, you can still book a paranormal 
investigation. Please keep in mind that it is the responsibility of the group to provide their own equipment 
and program. You also must have a minimum of 4 people in your group. 
 
Do you book more than one paranormal investigation group on the same night? 
No. We do not book multiple paranormal investigation teams at the same time. Your group will be the 
only paranormal team in the building when you conduct your investigation.  
 
Is there a minimum age requirement for paranormal investigations? 
Yes, anyone attending a paranormal investigation must be at least 18 years old. 
 
Are there any special restrictions due to the Wyoming Frontier Prison’s status on the National 
Register of Historic Places? 
Yes. The Wyoming Frontier Prison is listed on the National Register of Historic Places, and the 
preservation of the building and its artifacts is the primary focus of all activity on the property. All spaces 
must remain undisturbed. Nothing on the site may be moved, removed, touched or otherwise disturbed. 
Take nothing but photos and video, and please do not leave any trash or personal belongings behind.  
 
What areas of the penitentiary will we have access to? 
During the investigation, the group will have access to all public areas as well as selected non-public 
areas of the penitentiary complex. To ensure the safety of the visitors and the historic site, several areas 
are off limits.  
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Will I be able to wander around on my own? 
No. Your group must stay together and will be accompanied by a member of our guide staff at all times.  
 
Can we bring cameras, video cameras, digital recorders, etc? 
Yes. It is the responsibility of the group to bring their own equipment and take it with them when they 
leave. The Wyoming Frontier Prison is not responsible for lost or damaged equipment.  
 
What can't we bring? 
Please use your common sense. Alcohol and weapons are not permitted inside the penitentiary complex. 
Smoking is not permitted anywhere inside the penitentiary complex, including outdoor spaces within the 
walls.  
 
When we arrive, is there a place we can set up? 
Groups are welcome to use the Warden’s Office for staging (limited electricity is available) and are 
welcome to bring chairs, blankets, etc.  
 
Is there electricity available? 
Yes, limited electricity is available in some areas of the penitentiary, but keep in mind that there are many 
areas that it is not available. 
 
Will I have to fill out a waiver? 
Yes, everyone attending a paranormal investigation is required to fill out a waiver form. Waivers can be 
filled out in advance and can be provided prior to the investigation.  
 
Is any additional insurance required? 
No additional insurance is required for paranormal investigations. However, the investigating group will 
be held responsible for any damage sustained by the property as a result of the investigation (before, 
during or after).  
 
 


